
How fortunate to live in a region that hosts all four Seasons—

although this year was a bit of an anomaly, having 2 feet of snow 

for Halloween!    

We are thankful to always begin again, a never-ending opportunity 

to find treasures in Nature.  The Earth is coming back to life and we 

can hardly wait to see what anomalies will reveal themselves, and 

what Jack will do with them!   

We continue taking orders on all “Adirondack”-style furniture, the 

folding chairs are new and exciting –traditional chairs are also avail-

able –call today!   

Gearing up for Summer 

As the weather gets warmer, the workshop will get a face-

lift...making room for new tools and new creations!  We will also 

expand our marketing efforts -stay tuned for more information on 

where you’ll find us and what we’re working on next! 

New Growth Outside and In (the Workshop!) 

This summer classic is ready for 

transport!!  All Cedar, 5/4 “ 

boards (thick!) and stainless 

steel screws give you a lasting 

treasure for years to come! 

Newsletter Spotlight:  

Folding ADK Chairs! 

Reinventing Nature’s Inspirations 
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Think Spring! 
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Questions or comments?   Call:  845-820-0906  

Email: CustomCreationsNY@hotmail.com  

Visit:  www.CustomCreationsNY.com  

LIKE US on facebook: Facebook.com/pages/custom-creations-NY/332539690101925  

“Spring work is going on with joyful enthusiasm.”  
― John Muir 

http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/5297.John_Muir

